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PETRO VIKING ANNOUNCES APPOINTMENT OF DIRECTOR 
 

Calgary, Alberta, November 10, 2020 – Petro Viking Energy Inc. (“Petro Viking” or the “Company”) is very pleased 
to announce the appointment of Mr. Kyle Appleby, CPA, CA, as an independent director of the Company following 
the resignation of Ms. Véronique Laberge. 

The Company wishes to thank Ms. Laberge for her support and contribution to Petro Viking. 

Mr. Kyle Appleby spent the first 10 years of his career practicing in public accounting where 
he worked in both audit and advisory practices with private companies and investment 
funds.  

In 2007 Kyle left the world of public accounting to focus on providing management and 
accounting services to public companies across a variety of industries including junior 
mining, food production, agriculture, cannabis, technology, crypto-currency and other 
industry sectors.  

Kyle has been the Chief Financial Officer for numerous companies, listed in Canada, US and London and has 
extensive experience in financial reporting, IPOs, fund raising, and corporate governance.  

He holds a Chartered Professional Accountant designation and is a member in good standing of the Chartered 
Professional Accountants of Ontario and Canada. Kyle is also currently a director of two other public companies. 

For further information, please contact:  Lars Glimhagen, CFO or Peter Nesveda, Vice President of Corporate Affairs 
and Investor Relations. 

Email:  lars@petroviking.ca or peter@intuitiveaustralia.com.au 

 

All statements contained in this press release about anticipated future events constitute forward-looking 
statements. Forward looking statements are often, but not always, identified by the use of words such as 
“anticipate” and “expect”. Forward-looking statements are subject to business risks and uncertainties 
and other factors that could cause actual results to differ materially from those contained in the forward-
looking statements. Forward-looking statements are based on estimates and opinions of management at 
the date the statements are made. The Company does not undertake any obligation to update forward-
looking statements even if circumstances or management’s estimates or opinions should change except 
as required by applicable laws. Investors should not place undue reliance on forward-looking statements. 

http://www.petroviking.ca/
mailto:lars@petroviking.ca
mailto:peter@intuitiveaustralia.com.au

